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19 October 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Staffing Changes 

As we near the end of the first term of this academic year, I wanted to update you on 
some staffing changes. 

As you are aware, at the start of the term, we welcomed Mrs Hunt to our Year 2 
teaching team, Mrs Fagg to our English Hub team and Miss Moore as our SENDco. 

Due to personal circumstances, Miss Gentry left our Early Years teaching team 
earlier in the term; we were very sorry to see her leave us and wish her every 
onward happiness in the next stage of her career. 

It is also with sadness that we say goodbye to Mrs Yaxley at the end of this term. 
Her final day with us will be Friday 21 October. Mrs Yaxley has dedicated twenty-six 
years to the growth and care of pupils in our school and has touched the lives of 
many pupils across all phases of the school. She is one of our last remaining 
colleagues who worked in the school before the opening of the new building! She 
has led a team of colleagues whilst in Middle School and we are very grateful for her 
commitment and long service to the school. Mrs Yaxley has generously shared her 
skills and experience and I know that both children and colleagues are very sad to 
see her leave.  We also wish her every happiness in her next adventure. 

 

With Kindest regards 

 

Iain Witts  

Executive Headteacher 

 


